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              Study visit of experts from the Academy of Public Administration in Moldova 

 

Currently, at the National Agency of Civil Servants takes place a study visit of two 

experts involved in the implementation of training programs of the Academy of Public 

Administration of the Republic of Moldova. The event is part of the actions plan for 2014 for the 

implementation of the Cooperation Agreement between the Ministry of Regional Development 

and Public Administration in Romania and the Academy of Public Administration under the 

President of the Republic of Moldova on cooperation in the management of civil service and civil 

servants. 

 The purpose of the study visit is to make a comparative analysis of the training system 

within two administrations, the event offering the opportunity to identify new lines of 

cooperation, particularly through external financing projects. 

The President of the National Agency of Civil Servants, József Birtalan, and Secretary 

General of the institution, Carmen Dragan attended the opening of the event. 

Subsequent discussions focused on the analysis of the training system, the meeting being 

also attended by representatives of departments in the Agency, responsible for the training and 

professional development. 

The event includes a visit to the Regional Training Centre for Local Public 

Administration in Bucharest. 
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